
The area (bounded by red dotted lines) in Clementi Woods 

Park is closed for redevelopment works from 15 September 

2025.

Please use the alternative footpath (indicated in blue) to the 

Chatsworth Preschool / Kent Vale / Greenhub / Allotment 

Gardens

Expected completion date: June 2026

Thank you for your understanding

NOTICE

Yellow section of 

the park will 

remain closed until 
March 2027
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